On December 13th the following question was received from Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding the Project Modification Chart – FYI Informational Chart ONLY:

Question:  So (none) of the changes were the fault of the contractor?

Response:  None of the project modifications recommended today are the result of an error by either a designer or contractor.  If a contractor makes an error the District would require him to correct the error at no cost to the District, which means it would not come to the Board for approval.  

Joseph M. Moore

Chief Operating Officer

Phone:  561-434-8510

Fax:      561-357-7585

